THE TOLIBAS FAMILY Missionaries to the Philippines

October-December 2020

Dear Praying Friends,

We hope that all is well with you all as we serve Him.2020 will go down in the history of time as an unusual year, not only here in the Philippines, but for the world. The impact of Covid-19 has had far reaching effects. It has impacted

people's way of life, the way we shop, the way we work, and travel and the way we worship. Yes, it's been unusual to say the least,

But in the midst of all of this, God has continued to bless our mission work over here in the Philippines in so many ways! We're still seeing souls being saved! We're still seeing folks getting baptized! We're still seeing people becoming involved in serving the Lord for the first time in a long time!



In addition to that, we're still seeing God's people being faithful in their commitments inspite of this Pandemic. Thank you for being a part of it all your investment in the work of God will not return yoid.

We are excited to let you know that we have an addition in our family member. he was born last December 15,2020 and his name is baby Dylan.

Thank you again for your prayers and the Lord's blessings. We are looking forward to celebrating the new year in our Church. The time will be filled with special services, Balut and Preaching of the word. It is our daily prayer, that the Lord will be honored and glorified around the world and that your church and home will be greatly blessed. We want to wish you a Merry Christmas and a Happy New year.

Let us continue serving the Lord and win souls For Christ! Because He Lives, Brother Darwin Tolibas & Family

Support Address: IBMA P.O Box 912 Marietta Ohio 45750

THE TOLIBAS FAMILY Missionaries to the Philippines

